
Condolence Message 

 

Teaching and Non-teaching staff of the Centre for Distance and Online Education 
(formerly Directorate of Distance Education) at the University of Kashmir express 
their profound sorrow at the sad demise of their esteemed former Director and 
colleague, Professor Neelofar Khan, on the 28th of August, 2024. 

In this moment of grief, the members of the Centre extend their deepest 
sympathies and heartfelt condolences to the bereaved family. They offer prayers 
for the eternal peace of the departed soul and for strength and fortitude to be 
granted to her loved ones during this difficult time. 

Professor Neelofar Khan's passing has left a deep void in the hearts of her 
colleagues and the academic community. The members of the Centre for Distance 
and Online Education are united in their mourning and pray that the family finds 
the courage to bear this irreplaceable loss. 

Professor Neelofar Khan served the University of Kashmir with distinction, holding 
several key positions throughout her illustrious career. Her leadership and 
dedication were exemplified in her roles as Director of the Centre for Distance and 
Online Education, Director of the Directorate of Lifelong Learning, and Coordinator 
of the National Service Scheme (NSS). 

Professor Khan's contributions to the university were vast and impactful, leaving an 
indelible mark on the institution and its community. Her commitment to education 
and service has inspired many and will remain remembered with deep respect and 
admiration. 
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